
10_6 Bridge Superstructures and Retaining Walls 
 

Question: 

 

Are disclaimers needed for bridge superstructures and retaining walls generated in the 3D model as to the 

type, material, amount, or design when generating cross section sheets?  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Answer: 

 

Jay Bennett:  “Oak, Disclaimers are not necessary. The model is a visual representation of the features in 

question. The actual plans will show the details necessary to build the feature.  Jay.” 

 

Rendering of bridge superstructures and retaining walls is for asethetic reasons. They are NOT intented to 

replace Structure and Geotechnical plans. In the future, our plans are to run “clash detection” simulations, 

such as vertical clearance computations, with these 3D model features. For now, no disclaimer note is 

needed on the cross section sheets or 3D model file. 


